
 

 

DCE PLACEMENT CELL UPDATE      
                                                                              

On Campus Placement for Indian Navy 

 Congratulations 

  
DGIGN/TNP/2015/014                                                        14th July 2015 

 
                                                                                                                                                                         
 We feel great pleasure in announcing that following student of B.Tech ME-2015 has been selected by Indian Navy. 
 

     
               

                                                                       

 
 

 
                                                                 

Heartiest congratulations to him. We wish him all the best for his career ahead. 
 
   

            
 


